Mary Jokela
An inadequate public comment period exists to process/understand this variance process and its
risks to our Spokane River. Increase it by 45 days.

Citizens deserve the opportunity to comment in person at a publicly held hearing. Arrange public
hearings.

Citizens must have access to be able to review variance applications from Inland Empire Paper
Company and other major dischargers. Open these records.



